
The Board is on the Move! 
 

  

The Vermont Board of Medical Practice 
office has moved locations to the 
Waterbury State Office Complex 
(WSOC). Our new address is: 

 

280 State Drive 

Waterbury, VT 05671-8320 

 

We encourage electronic submission of 
documents to the Board's email 
AHS.VDHMedicalBoard@vermont.gov 
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